

Special Edition Special Edition

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As of tomorrow (Tuesday 24 March 2020) we are moving to pupil-free days until the end of this week. Students are now on holidays!

Q. What are the important Dates over the next month:

A. Tuesday 24 March—Friday 27 March 2020 are Pupil-Free days

From Tuesday 24 March to Tuesday 14 April 2020 is school holidays

Q. Is Ranfurly Primary going to open with students on Wednesday 15 April 2020?

A. Term 2 is scheduled to resume on Wednesday 15 April 2020 and we are planning to be open unless DET and/or Health authorities advise not to proceed with the start of Term 2.

Q What happens if Ranfurly isn't open for say a week or weeks after the holidays?

A. If school doesn't return on Wednesday 15 April, Ranfurly Primary is already prepared to have Home Learning with learning activities online from our new Learning portal. If the school is closed at the beginning of term 2 we will let you know via COMPASS when the Home Learning starts.

Q. How are we going to continue to keep parents informed?

A. Most communication will be sent to parents via the COMPASS Management tool. Please make sure as parents you have COMPASS access. For those that haven't logged in before, we are sending 'log in' details in the mail today. If you need further help with accessing COMPASS, ring the school in the next couple of days.

Q. What is the school email or website?

School Website: www.ranfurlyps.vic.edu.au/

Key Email Contact: ranfurly.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

This is an unprecedented time and indeed the whole world is rapidly changing and this may be bringing with it uncertainty and in some cases anxiety. We hope that you are okay at this challenging time. We hope that our Ranfurly community stays safe and well over the next few months.

Dennis & Mark

PERSONAL QUALITIES

- Be confident. Accept yourself. :

